
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Learn – Achieve – Enjoy  
“Exceptional Pastoral Care” (Ofsted, September 2018) 

KEY DATES 
 

DATE EVENT 
Wednesday 1st February Year 4, Year 5, Year 6 classes closed due to strike action 
Friday 3rd February MUFTI in lieu of mother’s day items 
Tuesday 7th February Safer Internet day 
Tuesday 7th February Y1 at London Eye/The Monument 
Friday 10th February Winning Hummingbird MUFTI day 
13th-17th February HALF TERM BREAK 
Monday 20th February SPRING TERM RESUMES 
Wed 22nd February Y2 at Wallace Collection Museum 
Fri 24th February Y4 at Tate Museum - Lynette Boakye exhibition 

MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER  
This week we celebrated Maths Week. On Thursday the children dressed up as their TTRockstar 
avatars or numbots. Some of the costumes were absolutely fantastic and the children (and staff!) 
looked amazing. Look out for photos that will be coming on the website soon.  
 
A reminder that Year 4, Year 5 and Year 6 classes will be closed on Wednesday due to the NEU 
strike. Children in Nursery – Year 3 should attend school as normal. Absences in these classes will be 
treated as unauthorised. I would like to thank you for your support and would refer you to the letter 
sent out earlier this week. 

HUMMINGBIRD WINNERS – Well done!  
Hummingbird Winners for this week:    

 
GOLD: Mason S. , Jaazba, Huzaifa  
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

Dear Parents and Governors  

Spring Term Number 4 
 
Week ending 
27th January 2023 



LEARNERS OF THE WEEK 
 Congratulations this week’s Learners of the Week 

 
Y6 TRIP TO BRITISH MUSEUM 
On Wednesday, Gold Class visited the British Museum as part of our Ancient Greece History unit. We 
followed activity trails to find out about Ancient Greek Gods and Goddesses as well as The 
Parthenon. It was a great day and the children really enjoyed visiting this beautiful museum. We 
even found time to see the Ancient Egyptian mummies and sarcophogi after learning about them in 
the Autumn term. I was very proud of the children all day, representing the school superbly and 
showing all the Morden values. In fact, a member of the public commented on our journey home 
'how lovely it was to see such a well-behaved group of children.' Well done Gold Class!  
Mrs Torreiro, Gold Class Y6 Teacher 
 



 

 



EASYFUNDRAISING – Please do sign up – it’s 
easy. We only have 66 supporters at present.  

We’ve registered Morden Primary School - Surrey 
with #easyfundraising, which means over 7,000 
brands will now donate to us for FREE every time 
you use #easyfundraising to shop with them. 

These donations will help SO MUCH, so please sign 
up to support us – it’s completely FREE and doesn’t 
take long. 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/?utm_campaign=raise-
more&utm_source=social&utm_medium=facebook&utm_content=rm-gs-f1 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/ 

 

https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/mordenprimary/


ATTENDANCE EXPECTATIONS 

 

Mrs P. Blow, Headteacher 
 
 
 

 


